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Daventry Rd, Southam, Warwickshire. CV47 1PS

Tel: (01926) 812512   Fax: (01926) 812521   

www.st-marys-southam.warwickshire.sch.uk


Dear Parents,

Unfortunately, due to the pandemic and the current guidance, our usual transition and end of year tasks must be completed differently. 

Class Transition Zoom Meetings

Sadly, we cannot invite the children into school for their transition morning as this would put us all at risk. Alternatively, your child will be invited to join a ‘class transition zoom meeting’ with their new teacher and peers. The meeting will give your child the opportunity to ask any questions they may have regarding the transition into their new class and to virtually meet their new teacher. Some of the children who are moving year group will have the same teacher and classroom, however, it may be nice for them to meet their new peers. The zoom meetings will be held on Wednesday 15th July at the following times:
· Skylark (Year 5 & 6) Class Meeting with Ms McAloon – 9.30am

· Kingfisher (Year 3 & 4) Class Meeting with Miss Righton- 10.30am

· Goldfinch (Year 1 &2) Class Meeting with Mrs Whiteford- 11.30am

· Robin (Year N & R) Class Meeting with Miss Maclean – 1.30pm
Your child will need to join the meeting of the class they will be in at the start of September, for example a current year 2 pupil will join the Kingfisher meeting. Zoom meeting details will be published on Google Classroom and sent through Class representatives closer to the date.

End of Year Reports
Parents are invited to collect your child’s end of year report from school during an allocated time slot. Please only collect during your child’s class slot as this will avoid unnecessary contact so we can maintain the social distancing guidance. If you have more than one child attending the school, you will be able to collect all your families reports during one collection. The collection point will be in the open air at the front of school if weather permits or if not in the entrance of the school.

Collection Times:

· Monday 6th July – 9.30-11am – Skylarks Class
· Tuesday 7th July- 9.30 – 11am – Kingfisher Class
· Wednesday 8th July- 9.30 – 11am – Goldfinch Class
· Thursday 9th July- 9.30 – 11am – Robin Class
Library Books, Reading Books and iPads

When you come to collect your child’s end of year report, please can you return any school library and/or reading books you have at home. As you can imagine we loaned numerous resources during the pandemic which we are keen to collect so they can be cleaned and organised ready to start back in September. 

If you are a family who borrowed an iPad from school to support your child’s home learning, please could you ensure this is returned to school by Wednesday 15th July at the latest. If it is convenient, the iPad can be returned whilst collecting your child’s end of report.

Although it has been a challenging few terms, I would like to say thank you to the teaching staff who have prepared learning for the Google classroom and marked it so well. I would also like to say a huge thank you to the parents for supporting their children at home with learning and finally to the children for continuing their learning so well at home. I feel, as a school community, we have supported each other well.

In September, I pray that we will all be back albeit with a new normal in terms of routines. We will prepare for that and we look forward to seeing you all then. More information will come out in the next few weeks and we shall update you accordingly.

Best wishes,

J.F.Price

Headteacher
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